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GCCISD’s 3rd Annual Career Night rescheduled
Goose Creek CISD’s 3rd Annual Career Night at Robert E. Lee
High School has been rescheduled for Thursday, February 13,
from 6:00 – 8:00 p.m. Business and industry representatives will
provide information about education requirements for numerous
careers. 

Counselors and Career and Technical Education specialists will
answer questions about course offerings as well as the new
freshman graduation plan, endorsements, and the academies
offered at each high school. 

The event will include sessions for seniors and their parents about
local scholarships, FAFSA, ApplyTexas and college essays.
Juniors ready to start exploring college options will also benefit
from the sessions.
 
Transportation will be provided to Lee High School at 5:30 p.m. for
students and parents from Ross S. Sterling High School and
Goose Creek Memorial High School, and buses will return to the
schools at 8:00 p.m. Due to construction on the west parking lot at
Lee High School, additional parking will be available at the Eddie
V. Gray Wetlands Center at 1724 Market Street across from the
school.
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